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SCHOOL COUNCIL

Dear All,

The school council are trying to clear up any confusion about our school uniform. We realised that some of us are unsure of things we can or cannot wear.
On 24th June, we had a meeting with staff and governors to discuss our confusion. We agreed that pupils in our school look lovely in our uniform and we want to find ways to celebrate this. We want to celebrate our smartness. 
In September, we would like to start a reward system based on our school uniform. 
All we ask at the moment is that you take a little look at what you need to wear for school (see overleaf). We do not want anybody to buy new uniform this late in the year but we could all have a go at trying to be as smart as we can. 
This is an ongoing School Council project and we have plenty of lovely ideas to make us all feel proud to show we are a member of our Ursuline family. 

Yours hopefully
The School Council






School Uniform


Boys –Winter   
Grey Short or Long Trousers 
Blue Shirt (long or short sleeved)
Blue Tie 
Grey Jumper
Grey Socks
Black Shoes (no trainers)
Dark topcoat preferable (grey navy or black)
Girls -Winter
Grey Pinafore, Skirt or Trousers
Blue Blouse (long or short sleeved)
Blue Tie 
Grey Cardigan/Jumper
Grey Socks/Tights
Black Shoes (if boots worn to walk to school must have shoes to change into)
Dark topcoat preferable (grey navy or black)

Summer Term: As above except for the following:
Polo shirts   ( Boys or Girls )
Gingham blue and white dress - white or royal blue cardigans-white socks
Sandals can be worn (Girls)
Boys do not need to wear a tie during the summer

PE Kit – pale blue T-shirt with school logo, navy shorts, PE bag, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Black jogging bottoms and sweatshirts (no hoods) unbranded, Pumps (indoor), Trainers (outdoor)

 The school uniform policy is that children should not wear jewellery. The exceptions to this rule are ear-ring studs in pierced ears and small objects of religious significance such as a crucifix on a chain.  
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